Lower School

3 October, 2023

Dear Parents,
Harvest Festival - Wednesday 11" October

As mentioned in our date sheet, Harvest Festival will take place on Wednesday 11" October in our
school hall. The Reverend Dominic Holroyd-Thomas from St Andrews Church will be leading this
special assembly.

We are asking for Harvest Festival produce such as, dried fruits/pasta, tinned products and cereal to be
brought into school on Wednesday morning with your child. This will then be displayed by our staff
before our assembly begins.

The produce will be donated to The Need Project foodbank who support people in the Central
Bedfordshire and surrounding area who are suffering from deprivation.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Sue A’Court

Office Manager
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